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MINUTES EXTRACT - VERBAL REPORT 

 

 

523/2018-19  CAPITAL PROJECTS REPORT  

Councillor Mrs Rolfe verbally reported that significant progress had been made over 

the past month with regards to the Community Hall Project and various 

surveys/documents had been prepared by the consultants as per the planning 

application. She further reported that there would be a detailed Especial Meeting in 

January and a full set of information would be issued to all Councillors in due course. 


